

Ohio State Racing Commission

77 South High Street • 18th Floor Columbus, OH 43215-6108 (614) 466-2757 FAX (614) 466-1900 www.racingohio.net Mike DeWine Governor

Scott Borgemenke Chairman

Date: December 9, 2021

To: Brent Reitz, Jason Roth, Jason Blum, Ken Rambo, Renee Mancino

From: Christopher Dragone, Executive Director

Subject: Head Numbers Directive

Effective date: January 1, 2022

Head numbers shall not be permitted at extended pari-mutuel tracks.

At non-extended meetings/fairs, the use of head numbers may be permitted by request to the Ohio State Racing Commission.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 614-466-2758.